
PE and
Outdoor
Learning

days 

Please note
changes to PE
day this week

due to the  Year
5 residential trip.

Monday
 Year 2

Tuesday
Year 3 and

Year 4

Wednesday
Year 1

Thursday
Year 5 and

Year 6

Friday
 Reception

 

Please wear
PE kit to

school on PE
days.

Week Ending: Friday 20th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Last week, our fantastic debating team travelled to the Greenwich Museum
in London to take part in the Cicero Cup. Competing against primary schools
from across the country, the team placed in the top five - an outstanding
achievement! We are especially proud that one of our children was
recognised as the Best Overall Speaker of the entire competition. Well done
to everyone involved!

On Monday, Pupil Parliament visited Parkfield alongside all the MPs from  
the schools in our Trust. They worked collaboratively on their impact
presentation, highlighting the work they have carried out throughout the
year. They will be presenting to Mrs Pulley, CEO of Excelsior, in July.

This week, Year 5 have continued their work with KEVI through the Positive
Footprints Programme. This initiative has come at the perfect time, linking
seamlessly with our upcoming Enterprise Week. More details will be shared
later in the newsletter.

Year 6 have been busy showcasing their oracy skills in preparation for the
Speak Up, Speak Out competition. Our guest judge, Mr Moffat, was
thoroughly impressed by their confidence and the delivery of their speeches.
We are excited to announce that Ben has been selected to represent Green
Meadow at the finals. 

Our class VR experiences have continued this week, with Years 1, 2, 4 and 5
visiting our incredible VR suite with Mr Wilson. Each session is carefully
linked to the term’s history or geography topic, enriching the children’s
learning. It’s clear how much the children enjoy and benefit from these
immersive experiences.

As we speak, the Green Meadow swim team are representing school at a
swimming gala hosted by King Edwards School. The latest update is that
Green Meadow is currently in the lead! We’re incredibly proud of all the
children - they’ve given their best and shown great team spirit.

With scorching weather predicted this weekend, we hope you have a
wonderful time now that summer has finally arrived. Get those barbecues
ready!

Have a great weekend everyone!
With all good wishes,
Mrs Cross and Mrs Stirrop

@Green_MeadowPS

https://www.greenmeadow.excelsiormat.org/our-school/green-meadow-offer/


Brilliant Blackwell!

“Its amazing!”

“Blackwell is the best school trip I’ve ever been on!”
“I loved sleeping in the pods with my friends!”.”

“The food is really delicious. My favourite was the
brownies!”

“I did so
many things I

have never
done before.
I am so proud

of myself!”



BVSC have confirmed that
from Monday 23rd June the
Household Support Fund will
re-open for new enquiries and

applications.
There is a new AI helpline that
citizens will be able to access

once they have made an
enquiry to check the progress
of their application and there

will be several language
options.

If you would like to find out
more about this, please
contact Mrs Robinson. 

Exciting sporting news!

We heard some fantastic news this week. Green
Meadow has been awarded the Platinum Sports

Mark Award! Thank you so much to Mr Latham, Mr
Brooks and Mr Wilson for their dedication to making

sport at Green Meadow platinum award-winning!





Ask youR child to tell you about
the storY Behind The pictures we

looked at in assembly this week and
how they relate to british values

Year 4, 5
and 6

Year 1, 2
and 3



Enterprise
 Week

Next week the Grow £10 challenge
comes to Green Meadow!

On Monday, we will be having a very special
assembly where each class will be given £10. Their
task will be to set up their own business, producing

products or services to sell at the Summer Fayre
on Friday 27  June 2025. th

Please come along and support your child’s class
business at the fayre!

The classes will get to keep any profit they make to
have a summer party at the end of term- how

exciting!



CELEBRATING
GREAT LEARNING!  

Well done to all of the children who have been practising their
spelling on Spelling Shed this week.  Our class leader board this

week has Jupiter in 1st place, Pluto in 2nd and Mars in 3rd place!
Well done to  our whole-school top speller, Aalam in Jupiter,

who helped his class secure top place!

A huge well done to this week’s Mathletes, Avyukth in Giraffes,
Luna in Gazelles, Sullivan in Cadbury, Kimberley in Bournville,
Dufie in Shakespeare, Jaanki in Tolkien, Lucian in Mars, Finlay

in Saturn, Sai in Jupiter and Parthiv in Pluto.
Our top scoring classes were Gazelles and Saturn. Keep

practising on the tasks set by your teacher to become a top
Mathlete!

A huge well done to this week’s Outstanding Orators,  O in Leopards,
N in Zebras, L in Tigers, L in Lions, Cari in Giraffes, Connor in

Gazelles, Reuben in Cadbury, Peaches in Shakespeare, Miller in
Mars, Finlay in Saturn, Ben, Aalam and Sham in Jupiter and James,
Emma and Mengmeng in Pluto. You have all impressed us with how

well you have demonstrated your oracy skills this week.

Congratulations to our Readers of the Week- who get to
choose their own book to take home from the world-

famous Green Meadow Book Vending Machine! E in Zebras,
A in Leopards, K in Lions, M in Tigers, Scarlett in Gazelles,

Princess in Giraffes, Sullivan in Cadbury, Jenson in
Bournville, Luna in Tolkien, Emily in Shakespeare, Cayson in
Saturn, Ella in Mars, Francesca in Pluto and Dolsi in Jupiter.



CELEBRATION TIME!

Well done to all the children in school who received hot chocolate
nominations from their teachers for

GOING ABOVE AND BEYOND!  
This week, an incredible 64 children from across school received
nominations - that’s AMAZING!  We are all so proud of you!  We
hope you have your certificates displayed somewhere at home to

celebrate.
House Points

A record number of house points have been awarded this week to children demonstrating
our school values of READY, RESPECTFUL and SAFE and for making sure they show how

helpful, friendly and supportive everyone at Green Meadow is.  Well done, everyone! 

   1395    1043    1228   1204    1592

Well done to Tigers in KS1 and Saturn in KS2 who are our best
attending classes this week.

The most punctual class in school this week is Gazelles who were in
school on time every day to make the most of their learning time.  

igers



School meals cost £3 per day, payable via Arbor, for Years 3,
4, 5 & 6, unless you are entitled to free school meals.

Please keep up to date with school meal payments each week.

Please note that for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 ALL
children are entitled to universal free school meals.

WE ARE ON WEEk 1 of the menU!

MENUMENU





Upcoming dates FOR
YOUR DIARY...

Summer 2 Week 8
wb 23.06.25

Assessment Week
Enterprise Week

Monday, 23  June 2025rd

Year 3 VR experiences

Tuesday, 24  June 2025th

Year 6 VR experiences

Thursday, 26  June 2025th

Year 2, 4 and 6 ‘I can save a life’
First Aid Training Course

Friday, 27  June 2025th

Year 5 KEVI Primaries Day at Five
Ways School

Year 6 World of Work Day
FOGM Summer Fair after school
(including year group Enterprise

Week stalls)

Summer 2 Week 9
wb 30.06.25

Monday, 30th June 2025 

Tuesday, 1   July 2025st

Sports Day- more details to follow
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 at

9.15am
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 at 2.25pm

Wednesday, 2   July 2025nd

Transition Afternoon- children will
spend the afternoon in their new

classrooms, with their new
teachers- more details to follow

next week!

Thursday, 3rd July 2025

Friday, 4  July 2025th

2026 Year 4 Blackwell Adventure
meeting in the hall at 3pm and 5pm

on Teams



Autumn Term 2025
Term starts: Monday 1 September 2025

Monday 1 September 2025- school closed to pupils for staff training
Tuesday 2 September 2025- school closed to pupils for staff training

 Half-term: Monday 27 October 2025 to Friday 31 October 2025
Monday 3rd November 2025- school closed to pupils for staff training

 Term ends: Friday 19 December 2025

Spring Term 2026
Term starts: Monday 5 January 2026 

Monday 5th January 2026- school closed to pupils for staff training
 Half-term: Monday 16 February 2026 to Friday 20 February 2026

 Term ends: Friday 27 March 2026

Summer Term 2026
Term starts: Monday 13 April 2026

Monday 13 April 2026- school closed to pupils for staff training
 Half-term: Monday 25 May 2026 to Friday 29 May 2026

 Term ends: Monday 20 July 2026
Monday 20 July 2026- school closed to pupils for staff training

School Term Dates 2025- 2026




